



Dear members of H3,

Our tenant association H3 has been in existence for 10 years. What have we done during this period? Going through the archives, various boards have worked on various matters, such as:

General service costs

The board has the task of analyzing the expense levels offered by MVGM. This has resulted in a reduction in costs for several years.

Window washing and cleaning

Due to talks with MVGM, there has been a change of cleaning company and window washing. Pease continue to report to MVGM and the tenants' association if matters of a general nature are insufficiently addressed.

Elevator

H3 has indicated to MVGM that the situation is unacceptable. There are too many breakdowns and lifts are out of order too often and for long periods of time. Elite is the new company taking care of elevator maintenance. They sent you a letter with the status. The H3 board maintains contact with Elite and MVGM.

The general area house number 111

New chairs and bar stools have recently been purchased to make the space more attractive. The floor will be replaced at the end of this year and the H3 board has proposed to MVGM to improve acoustics. Soon we will organize a meeting to introduce you to the renovated space. Use of room 111 can be reserved freely by residents by e-mail to h3@dehogehout.com

The board

The board of H3 consists of: Jeanette Sprong, chairman, Kees van de Velde, treasurer, Gerard de Jager and Remco Franzen. Agaath Steenbergen has volunteered to join the board. This will need to be ratified in the next members' meeting. We are very happy with this offer because it provides the board with more continuity in the performance of its tasks.

Contact

Soon we will invite you to a meeting in the living room 111.

We can be reached: h3@dehogehout.com, Bellevuelaan 197, 2012 BX Haarlem.

Website: www.dehogehout.com